
 

 
 
 
 
           
Date:  June 30, 2022 
 
Regarding:    Machine Readable Files, Transparency in Coverage Regulations 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Recent legislation titled, Transparency in Coverage Rule (TCR) requires health insurers and group 
health plans to create machine readable files (MRFs) that contain the negotiated rates for in-network 
providers and allowed amounts derived from historical claims for out-of-network providers and make 
those files publicly available effective July 1, 2022.  Our TPA Independence Blue Cross has provided 
Winpak with a link that makes these files readily available to anyone requesting this information.   
 
Winpak will adhere to all requirements set forth by CMS and is in the final stages of compliance with 
all the plan sponsor requirements.  In the interim if you would lilke access to the link for the machine 
readable files, please contact Angie Plocinik at Creative Benefits our benefits partner. Angie can be 
reached at aplocinik@creativebenefitsinc.com and will provide the link upon request.   
 
Thank you   
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